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Dear reader, Following on from our first 
newsletter in April of this year, we would like to 
keep you informed and updated on progress at 
the existing Baldovie Energy from Waste (EfW) 
Facility and on the construction site. We also 
keep our website up to date with latest news 
items as well as downloadable versions of this and 
previous newsletters; find us at mvvuk.co.uk

MVV officially took over the operation of the 
existing Baldovie EfW Facility on 28th November 
2017 and commenced construction of the new 
EfW Combined Heat and Power Facility on 18th 
June 2018; construction is expected to take 
approximately two years. 

We inspire 
with energy. 

To mark the start of construction, a tree planting 
ceremony was held with representatives of the 
local community in attendance, along with staff 
from MW, Dundee City Council, Angus Council 
and Michelin. 

The ability to deliver usable heat as well as 
electricity in Combined Heat and Power (CHP) 
mode will enable the new Facility to achieve 
much higher efficiencies than in pure electric 
mode; the main recipient of the heat will be the 
neighbouring Michelin tyre factory. 
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